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18 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Friday 20th December is the final day of Term 2. School will finish at 12:20pm. 

On this day students will have a mix of normal lessons, a celebration assembly 
and time with their tutor for Christmas activities. 

We have decided to allow students to wear non-uniform for the day as a reward 
for their hard work and behaviour this year. We need to have strict guidelines for 
what is acceptable to wear on non-uniform days so please support us in ensuring 
your child has: 

• No revealing clothing including belly tops and short skirts 
• No offensive clothing or clothing that may cause embarrassment 
• No political slogans & no contentious slogans 
• Nothing discriminatory or culturally insensitive 

If students arrive in inappropriate clothing, they may be asked to get changed or 
you may be contacted to ask to bring in alternative clothing. 

Some students will decide to wear normal uniform. Christmas or cultural attire is 
encouraged as are Christmas accessories. 

We will be asking for a £1 coin donation which will be collected on the door as 
students enter school and we will send this to a local charity. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this request and can I take this opportunity 
to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and best wishes for the new year. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Stephen Kneller 
Headteacher 
 

 


